REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

DEPUTY MINISTER MILEN LYUTSKANOV

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sirs,

I write to confirm that Prof. George Angelow has been known to
us for a substantial time as President of International Investment
Council with head office in London and recently in Washington,
D.C. We hold on record references from his established
investment banking as a private financial adviser and corporate
capital investment consultant.

At the present time I have the opportunity to develop
responsible relationship with prevailing humanitarian mission
with above.

In our opinion he would not enter into any commitments that he
did not feel they could honour.

We, therefore, have no hesitation in recommending him to you.

Sofia, 26 October, 2010
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